
Public Notice 
Buckingham County Residents 

 
Effective Thursday, June 1, 2017, the Buckingham County Solid Waste sites will be changing the hours 
of operation.   
 
The following is the schedule of operation for each site:  
 
Rt. 655 site will be open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday from 6:00 a.m. to 11:00 
a.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Closed Thursday. 
 
Arvonia site will be open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday from 6:00 a.m. to 11:00 
a.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Closed Thursday. 
 
Dillwyn site will be open Monday through Saturday from 6:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m.  Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
Rt. 600 site will be open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday 6:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. and 
from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. and from 3:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
Closed Thursday. 
 
Rt. 56 site will be open Monday through Saturday from 6:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and Sunday from 8:00 
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
By Order of the Buckingham County Board of Supervisors 
Rebecca S. Carter, County Administrator 
 
 


